CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04530-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:19 AM

To: '‘Roslyn’

Subject: RE: FPL INCREASE RATE

Good morning Ms. Reynolds,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Roslyn [mailto:roslynreynolds428@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 7:49 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL INCREASE RATE

My name is Roslyn Reynolds

I reside at 4635 Tippecanoe Trail

Sarasota fl 34233

My docket number 160021-E1

I am on a fixed income and cannot afford to have FPL rates increased. As it is | hardly use my air and
heat to keep my rates affordable now. Please consider the lives of us seniors who no longer work and have
to make ends meet in what | get each month

Sincerely

Roslyn Reynolds

Sent from my iPhone


FPSC Commission Clerk
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